
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

June 10, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0489        

 

On June 10, 2022, the OPO received an anonymous online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: I filed a complaint about Corporal  awhile ago. Are ya''ll 
not taking me seriously? I have first hand knowledge of these events and am willing to spill 
dirt on a whole slew of things going on right now. From sly abuse of position to dereliction 
of duty. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 




